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       Loss of Consciousness - Driving Guidelines  
 

Emergency Care – Royal Liverpool Hospital  
 

You have had an episode of loss of consciousness or “syncope” You will soon be receiving 
an appointment to come to the Syncope Clinic to have tests to try to find the exact cause. 
 
While you are waiting to be seen in clinic the advice is that you should not drive a vehicle. 
 
Please ask for further advice on any driving restrictions when you come to the clinic. 
 
Feedback 
 
Your feedback is important to us and helps us influence care in the future. 
 
Following your discharge from hospital or attendance at your Outpatient appointment you 
will receive a text asking if you would recommend our service to others. Please take the 
time to text back, you will not be charged for the text and can opt out at any point. Your  
co-operation is greatly appreciated. 
 

Further Information: 
 
Department of Emergency Medicine 
Tel: 0151 706 2060 
Text phone number: 18001 0151 706 2060  
 
DVLA Website 
Medical information for drivers at:  
www.dft.gov.uk/dvla/medical/medical_drivers.aspx 
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